Sketch of the new park

Last December 22 we had a new meeting with the mayor and the architect of the council. In this
meeting we were appeared by a sketch that will complete the remodeling of the park. In the
above mentioned project one tries to add a space for the smallest as well as to condition the
access to the walk of wood. In addition, it will be completed by a sidewalk broader than the
current one and that will serve as point of item for the future walk along the river Lambre.

View the scketch



images/asociacion/propostas/boceto_parque.jpg

